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Thursday 20th October 2022

Dear parents/carers,

We are pleased to inform you that we will be running a new after school club next half-term.
We will be hosting Little Movers every Wednesday* from 3:15 until 4:15. This club is offered to
up to 20 children from Reception to Year 3. The cost will be £10 for the six sessions but is free
to children who access our Out of School Club. If you would like your child to attend Little
Movers, please call the school office to reserve a place.
*There will not be a Little Movers session on Wednesday 2nd November or Wednesday 16th November due to the Autumn Disco.

The main focus is dance and physical activity and we will create opportunities for your child to
develop and learn through play. The sessions are non-stop and action packed with games, songs,
themes and props and we create some great dance routines.

● Wednesday 9th November
● Wednesday 23rd November
● Wednesday 30th November
● Wednesday 7th December
● Wednesday 14th December
● Wednesday 21st December

After half-term, our Craft Club for those children in our Out of School Club will move to a
Monday night to accommodate Little Movers.

Mr Routledge


